
 

 

                                           

 
23rd February 2021 
 

 
Full School re-opening scheduled for Monday, 8th March 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I am sure that you will have heard yesterday’s announcement from Boris Johnson stating that schools 
will welcome back all children from Monday, 8th March.  
 
We are currently looking at the latest government guidance document that was released yesterday and 
will put in place any additional measures that we feel are required to keep everyone as safe as possible. 
As soon as we have formulated these plans, we will write to you again to outline them and the logistics 
for the children’s return on Monday, 8th March.  
 
If you will require a place from the 8th March for your child at the Sunshine Club, please contact Mrs 
Derbyshire in the normal way.  
 
We are very much looking forward to seeing everyone back together soon.  
 
Kind regards. 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
David Wood 
Headteacher 
 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&frm=1&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRxqFQoTCLaMwduKi8kCFYM_GgoduO0IHQ&url=http://www.stphilipscentre.co.uk/links/&psig=AFQjCNFZUEsIU4EH66qKft5yE1nZK10nzQ&ust=1447424533545107
http://www.teachashbourne.com/

